
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2016 3:39:39 PM
Subject: FW: ABC 15 questions on DSNAP

 
 
From: Eddie Kadhim [mailto:ajkadhim@sbgtv.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 3:27 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: ABC 15 questions on DSNAP
 
Ms. Adams,
I’m a reporter with WPDE in Myrtle Beach.  I’m doing a story on D-SNAP in South Carolina.  Basically I’m wondering if 
the reason the Governor said it didn’t go well was because of fraudulent claims?  If not why did the Governor say it 
didn’t go well.  Thank you!
 
Eddie Kadhim
Multi-Media Journalist/Producer
WPDE-Myrtle Beach
843-855-2826
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